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Date: 12th July, 2023 

 

To, 

The Manager-Listing Department, 

The National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 

Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G-Block, 

Bandra Kurla complex, 

Bandra East, 

Mumbai-400 051 

 

Trading Symbol:  DEVIT  

To, 

The Secretary, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai -400001 

 

 

 

Trading Symbol:  543462 

 

Subject: Intimation regarding Fire incident at one part of the building of the company: 

 

Ref.: Regulation 30 (Disclosure of event or information) of Securities and Exchange Board of India 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015 it is hereby informed that on 12th July,2023 early morning, fire broke out on one floor of one of 

our buildings (1st floor of Block-12). 

 

The fire was controlled on time and there were no injuries caused to any employee or other person 

within the premises. Adequate steps are being undertaken to restore the operation of the concerned 

office premise. The Company is in the process of ascertaining the cause of the fire and the actual loss 

caused by it. 

 

There is adequate insurance coverage along with proper fire apparatus for said office building and 

intimation to Insurance Company has already been made. 

 

As per our standard process based on ISO 27001:2013 and CMMI V2.0 (DEV) Maturity Level-3, steps are 

outlined for our business continuity plan (BCP) which has been followed well and the company is in safe 

position to resume the operations with minimum impact and there is no impact on the company’s data, 

servers, network setup, and all backbone services are intact.  

 

You are requested kindly to take note of the same. 

 

Thanking you, 

On behalf of Board of Directors  

DEV INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY LIMITED 

 

 

 

Krisa Patel 

(Company Secretary and Compliance Officer) 

Place: Ahmedabad 
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